4 Request For Proposals
AN BENLD FEE ACCOUNTING SERVICES

HOUSING AUTHORITY

The San Benito Housing Authority (HA) is requesting proposals from
qualified individuals or firms to perform fee accounting services for the
public housing agency and its non-profits.The HA’s fiscal year-end is
September 30.

Proposals submitted in accordance with solicitation guidelines will be
received by the HA until 4:00 p.m. (CST) on Thursday, June 20, 2024,
at the HA main office, 1400 N. Reagan St., San Benito, TX 78586.

For more information, visit https://sanbenitohousing.com/doing-
business-with-sbha/ or contact Elizabeth Salinas, Executive Director at
(956) 399-7501.

The San Benito Housing Authority reserves the right to accept or reject
any or all proposals, to waive any formalities, and to accept the proposal
most advantageous to the San Benito Housing Authority.
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